
Friends’ newsletter January 2022. 

 

HI All, 

I hope you all had a very merry Christmas and a good new year so far. 

A big thank you to all our cake bakers and coffee pourers at the children’s carol 

service, the cakes where delicious and the children sang beautifully. 

I wanted to let you all know that the friends are looking for a new chair. After 4 

years I feel my time as chair has come to an end and I need to stand down and 

make way for a fresh new mind. 

If you are interested in the role, please feel free to drop me a message, grab me 

at pick up or get in touch with Mrs Spaul at school. 

Until a new chair is found the friends will be taking a break until the role is filled, 

unfortunately that will affect Friday’s book club as I will no longer be able to help 

out on a Friday morning, the lovely Libby, (Finns mum) has offered to continue 

with book club but will be every other week rather than weekly.  

Again, if you can spare an hour on a Friday morning and would like to help, 

please let us know. 

I have fully enjoyed my time as chair of the friends and the thanks we always 

receive from the children for things that we have brought for them is amazing. 

None of those things would have been possible however without our generous 

family’s so again thank you and I wish our new chair the very best.  

 

Thanks for everything  

 

Laura Patrick 😊 

Ljpatrick2019@outlook.com 

 


